
 

 

  

COVID-19 Update: 

American Nation Bank 
 Lobbies- Temporarily Closed 

As of Thursday, March 26, 2020. 
For the health and safety of you, your family, and our employees, our 

lobby will temporarily close as a preventive measure to reduce the 
spread of the COVID-19, as per the guidance of the CDC. 

 
Should you need lobby access, please notify us in our drive-thru 

or call us at  580-226-6222 or 800-580-7235.  Photo ID may be required. 
    

Banking Center drive-thru hours will remain the same.  
 

Your Deposits are Safe and we are here to serve you!          
                 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this time. 
 

“Quality Banking with a … Personal Touch” 
 

www.bankanb.com 
 
 
 

 


